
8 & under county cup match report  

The Norfolk A girls consisting of Esmee, Anastasia, Alice and Ioanna defeated Norfolk B girls 

consisting of Betsy, Emily, Megan and Maya 9-1 but sadly lost out to Suffolk and Essex meaning the 

girls teams came 3rd and 4th respectively. The girls displayed great effort, fight and determination 

and showed improvement in performance since the friendly tie against Cambridge earlier in the year 

with closer score lines in matches against tough opposition. Showing that they are becoming more 

well-rounded tennis players. The girls also supported each other really well throughout their 

matches and encouraged each other really well as a team, especially when playing the doubles and 

having betting communication skills with their partner. 

The Norfolk boys A team consisting of Henry, Oliver, Barnaby and Ben got off to a good start against 

Suffolk B beating them 10-0. Then went on to beat the Norfolk B boys team 9-1as well as Suffolk A 7-

3 and Essex 6-4. All the boys managed to win at least 8 of their 11 matches in both the singles and 

doubles to claim top spot for the afternoon. The Norfolk boys B team consisting of Aksel, Finlay, 

Stanley and Zach came 5th overall. However, the boys were very competitive against some strong 

counties in Essex and Suffolk who came 2nd and 3rd on the day.  Although the Norfolk B boys lost to 

both counties 7-3, there were some close matches with some of the boys narrowly losing out 10-7 

and 10-8. All the boys in the team went home with at least 1 win each as well as some success in the 

doubles against the Suffolk and essex teams.  

A big thank you to all the scorers for volunteering to help, the parents for bringing the players and 

Chris for organising and refereeing.  

 

 


